Weekday Reopening of Rye Presbyterian

After three months of our doors being shut, the church will soon begin to reopen in accordance with
guidelines from the state and our health officials. But it will be fairly far from business as usual.
Hopefully you received a separate email regarding guidelines and procedures for coming to church for
Sunday worship. If not, please let us know!

Starting Monday, July 6 the church offices and building will begin to open in a limited way as well. While
it remains wise for as much church business as possible to be conducted on the phone, Zoom, or email,
you may have need to come to the church building. We request that you visit the church only if you are
healthy, are showing no signs or symptoms of illness, and have not had any known exposure to COVID-
19 in the preceding two weeks. If you do come to the church, please take careful note of the guidelines
that are in place so that we may all safely use the church building together.

e Only one door will be open for entry — the door facing Parsons Street near the Assembly Room.

e For now, this door will be open from 11-2, Monday through Friday for private prayer in the
Sanctuary and other church business. If you need access to the building at some other time
during the day, please contact the church office at 967-0842, or at rpc@ryepc.com.

e When you enter, you will find a station where you will be asked to do several things:

o Signin to the Visitor Log with your name, contact information, time of your entry (and
departure), your destination in the church, and confirming your good health status. By
signing in to the log you are agreeing to the waiver found at bottom of the log-in sheet.

o If you did not bring one with you, face masks will be available at the door. You must
wear a mask throughout your visit. Please ensure that your face mask is covering both
your nose and mouth.

o Please use the hand sanitizer available at the station.

e Please keep at least a 6 foot distance from all others during your time in the church.

o  We ask that you keep to a minimum the areas of the church you visit. You are also asked to use
the restrooms only if necessary.

o If you are looking to schedule a meeting at church, please call or email the church office —
rpc@ryepc.com, or 914-967-0842.

e At this time, donations are not being accepted for the Thrift Shop, though keep watch for
updates on that aspect of church life.

Thank you for taking the time to read this, and we look forward to safely seeing you soon!
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